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WHERE LIFE 
I S  J U S T  
B E T T E R

NO SNOWMOBILES ON  
VILLAGE SIDEWALKS  

OR ROADS-PLEASE 
KEEP TO THE TRAILS  

THANK YOU!                                                                 

REMINDER  
FROM THE FIREMEN  
PLEASE: Keep the fire hydrants near you free of snow. If you have a hydrant 
near  your  property  and  cannot  clear  it  please  call  the  Fire  department  at 
289-4485. If the hydrant is leaking or broken call the Village Hall at 289-6104.

Shortsville Residents - Winter Parking Notice  
The Shortsville Board of Trustees reminds the public that during the winter 
months that parking on village streets is NOT ALLOWED. Also please remove 
garbage cans and recycle bins off of sidewalks so plow can properly clear the 
roads. This will be enforced from November 1, 2014 to April 1, 2015 between 
the hours of midnight and 7:00a.m. whether there is snow or not.  Also please 
secure all trash from blowing around our neighborhoods.

NO ALL NIGHT PARKING ON VILLAGE STREETS
NO-PARKING BETWEEN STREETS AND SIDEWALKS

NO-PARKING OVER ON SIDEWALKS

FUN AT BUDD PARK
Join the Fun at Budd Park on February 
1st, 2015. For the 6th annual  winter 
youth Fun Day 11:30am to 3:30 pm. 
Weather permitting, sledding, ice skating 
and the sled contest. Along with a bon fire 
and marshmallow roast. Any questions 
call the Village hall at 289-6104 or 
Sharon Trimm 289-9330. -If  no snow - no go 

SKATING AT BUDD PARK
   weather permitting 
Hockey playing time:  
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 
3pm-5pm, Saturday 8:30-11:30. Hockey 
sticks & soft pucks only. Soft Pucks 
available, call 289-6104, 727-3411 or 
474-8171.  
Open skating all other times. If  you need 
skates or have skates to donate please 
contact Village Hall 289-6104,  
Mayor Mink 289-8021 or 474-8171.  
 
Please contact Village Hall if  you would 
like to reserve the rink for a function 
289-6104. 

Visit our website or Facebook Page for updates on all events 
www.v i l l a geo f s ho r t s v i l l e ny. u s  

         FOR AFTER HOUR EMERGENCIES CALL 911

WATER / SEWER BILL of February 1, is for the last quarter for 
the 2014 year. It is due on February 10,2015 without penalty-all arrears and 
payments after February 20th must be paid by April 1st,2015. After that they 
will be sent to Ontario County to be levied upon property taxes. A reminder 
letter will be sent.

COMMUNITY GARDEN
Think “Spring”, Community Garden Volunteers needed call Sharon Trimm, 
585-474-8171 or e-mail strimm@outlook.com
Matthew Colotti’s Eagle Scout Project
File of Life Program is a red ,plastic pocket that is magnetically kept on the 
outside of your refrigerator. Inside the folder is a card containing pertinent 
medical information about you that will enable medics to obtain a quick 
medical history if needed. Stop at the Village Hall in Shortsville and pick 
one up.
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